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February 8, 2023 
 
 

Dear Pro Football Ultimate Fans,  
 
Once again you blew it out of the water with your amazing donation to the students and families of The Babe 
Stearn Boys & Girls Club here in Canton, OH.  
 
We want to update you on what is going on here in your Hall of Fame City Headquarters. We are getting ready to 
break ground in April for a 1.5 Million Dollar Youth Development Park. Which will include an all turf multi-sport 
field for the students of our area. This will be the first of its kind in our City. Without your donation and support 
over the years this project along with many others would not be possible.  We hope that it will be completed by 
this year’s 25th anniversary of PFUFA Kids tailgate party.  
 
This is amazing that we are in partnership now for 25 years! Can you all believe it! You have touched so many lives 
in Canton and to think that some of those first students to come through are now in their mid to late thirties. 
Wow! 
 
May God bless and keep you all. Look forward to seeing you in August.  
 
Once again, thank you for your support and commitment to the J Babe Stearn Community Center. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
David M. Miday      Tim Haverstock 
Executive Director     Assistant Director 
J Babe Stearn Community Center   J Babe Stearn Community Center 


